
 

 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
  

Planning Applications Committee – Tuesday 3rd May 2022 
 
           Following consultation with the Chair, the meeting of the Planning 
Applications Committee scheduled for Tuesday 3rd May 2022 has been cancelled 
as the number of Member apologies received means that the committee would not 
be quorate. 
 
       
            
 

Yours faithfully 
 

   BRENT DAVIS 
 

    Chief Executive  
 
 
 
To: All Members of the Planning Councillor L. Cvetkovic (Chair) 
           Applications Committee  Councillors B. Hammersley, S. 

Harbison, J. Hartshorn, K. Kondakor, S. 
Markham, B. Pandher, M. Rudkin, J. 
Sheppard (Vice-Chair), R. Smith, and K. 
Wilson.  

 
 

Enquiries to: 
Victoria McGuffog 

Direct Dial: 024 7637 6220 

Direct Email: 
committee@nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk 

Date: 28th April 2022 

Our Ref: PJM 
 
 


